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Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD

From: Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD
Sent: Monday, July 1, 2019 2:13 PM
To: Katie Jamison
Cc: Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
Subject: RE: Closure Report: EOG Resources, Inc-Arteisa, Cotton MX Federal Com #1, 2RP-5394

Hey Katie, 

As of July 1st, Application for administrative approval of a release notification and corrective action will require the 
operator to go to https://wwwapps.emnrd.state.nm.us/OCD/OCDPermitting/Default.aspx  and provide payment for 
review of forms and/or documents. 

Attached is a news release for Senate Bill 553 which establishes a fees schedule for the NMOCD. As of today, the fees go 
into effect and the payment is live on the OCD website. In order to ease some of the transition, NMOCD has put a FAQ 
announcement on our website. 

Thank you, 

 
Robert J Hamlet 
State of New Mexico 
Energy, Minerals, and Natural Resources 
Oil Conservation Division 
811 S. First St., Artesia NM 88210 
(575) 840-5963 
Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us 
 
 

 
 

From: Katie Jamison <Katie_Jamison@eogresources.com>  
Sent: Monday, July 1, 2019 1:18 PM 
To: Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD <Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us>; Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD 
<Victoria.Venegas@state.nm.us> 
Subject: [EXT] Closure Report: EOG Resources, Inc-Arteisa, Cotton MX Federal Com #1, 2RP-5394 
 
Good Afternoon, 
 
Please find attached the Closure Report for a release that occurred on 4/8/19 at the site below: 
 
Cotton MX Federal Com #1 
Section 14, T19S-R24E 
Eddy County, New Mexico 
30-015-23315 
2RP-5394 
 
Please contact me with any questions or concerns you might have. 
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Sincerely, 
 

Katie Jamison 
 
Safety & Environmental Manager 
EOG Resources, Inc – Artesia NM Division 
105 S. Fourth Street 
Artesia, NM  88210 
 
Cell: 575-513-9915 
Office: 575-748-4193 
 

 
 
 
 


